
 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

 

I would like to recommend Michael Bourada for the Star Awards – Canadian Special Events 

Entertainer of The Year Award.  Michael has been hired as a magician twice by Carleton 

University since January of 2012.   

 

My name is William Johnson and I am the Student Development and First Year Experience 

Coordinator in the Student Experience Office at Carleton University.  I would like to highly 

recommend Michael for this award as he is an excellent entertainer and a savvy businessman.  

The booking process with Michael was smooth and professional.  He was easy to communicate 

with and flexible to suit our needs. The show itself was exceptional: We were highly impressed 

by Michael’s stage presence and presentation skills, and the audience of several hundred 

university students was engaged from the moment Michael stepped on stage.  It was an exciting 

and mesmerizing 90-minute performance.   

 

Overall, Carleton’s experiences with Michael Bourada have been superb.  A tremendous 

entertainer and illusionist, he treats his clients with the utmost respect and is highly competent 

in his communication abilities.  Michael is a deserving recipient of this award and I would 

recommend him without hesitation to other potential clients.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

William Johnson 

Student Development and First Year Experience Coordinator,  

Student Experience Office, Carleton University 

 


